
 

 
 
 

 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE CALL FOR PERFORMING ARTS PROGRAMME 

 
 

On 21 December, 2023, the Performing Arts Programme (PAP) open call was published on 
Tabakalera’s website through the art department with the aim of developing a training 
programme in the performing arts. 

 
Bea Setién has evaluated the projects presented on time and in compliance with the criteria 
established in the Terms and Conditions for selecting the projects that will participate in the 
Performing Arts Programme (PAP), the Managing Director of CICC/Tabakalera, at the 
proposal of the aforementioned Bea Setién 
 
 
 
 

HAS DECIDED TO 
 
One.- Select the projects presented by the individuals listed on the table included as Annex 
I to participate in the Performing Arts Programme (PAP) according to the terms included in 
the Terms and Conditions thereof. 

Three.- Publish this Resolution on the website of the Centro Internacional de Cultura 
Contemporánea, S.A. and provide notice thereof to those selected. 
 
In San Sebastian, on 13 February, 2024, 

 
 
 
 

Edurne Ormazabal Azpiroz 
Managing Director



 

 
 
 

Annex I  
 
 
 

 

NAME SURNAME 

Maite Gonzalez Martinez 

Jara Roset 

Anna Shchipakina 

Blanca Niemietz Alfageme 

Carmiña Dovale Carrion 

Cristina Ortiz 

Paula Lafuente 

Hodei Iriarte Kaperotxipi 

Irene Zarrabeitia 

Leyre Ruiz de Alegría Iricibar 
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